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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 

Dates for your diary  

Monday 30th October 

Back to school 

Tuesday 14th November 

Parents evening (Parents only) and book fair  

Wednesday 15th November 

Year 2 Parents phonics workshop 9am 

Thursday 16th November 

Parents evening (Parents only) and book fair 

Friday 17th November 

Children in Need- more info to follow. 

Monday 20th November 

Year 2 Great Fire of London parent workshop 

1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd November 

Year 1 Guy Fawkes parents afternoon 1.30pm 

Friday 24th November 

Year 1 Parent Phonics workshop 9am  

Friday 1ST December 

Decorating Day 

Christmas Wreath Making workshop 7pm 

Purchase your tickets from the school office £35 

Friday 8th December 

Christams Jumper Day 

Christmas Fair 1-3pm 

Tuesday 12th December 

Christmas Performance 2pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Performance 4.45pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 20th December 

Last day of term 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

The Headteacher’s Award this week 

has been awarded to: 
          Reception- Florence and Chester 

           Year 1- Maddison and Hettie 

           Year 2- Cable and Romeo 

Well done! 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-96.79% 

Ruby Class-94.55% 

Diamond-90%  

Sapphire-97.6% 

Emerald Class-93.91% 

Topaz Class-96.54% 

 

We managed to raise £184.68 at the school 

disco, we observed some fantastic dancing-

well done! This will be used to purchase new 

classroom chairs. 

 

 

Football, zumba, maths whizz and reading 

clubs will start the week commencing Monday 

6th November.  Trampoline club will start 

Thursday 2nd November. 

The new times are 3.15-4.15pm.  

Over the half term don’t forget to do the Science 

Challenges, keep reading to get a raffle ticket each 

time, Maths whizz and to have lots of fun!  

Thank you to all the parents and families 

for attending the Reading Cafes. Lots of 

fun was had by all.  

If your child attends Gemstones breakfast and after 

school club. Please stick to the start and finish times 

and only drop off and collect at the set and paid for 

times. 

We are very excited to become a DNEAT Academy from 

the First of November. Please note that our school 

uniform will remain the same. If/when you order any 

uniform from Birds the new logo shall replace the old. 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

                  
 
 
 
 
 


